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Philippines-Palawan Mission Project Update
The Wilkerson Family

Not so good news… according to Health Alerts 
for the U.S. Citizens in the Philippines, there is a ban 
on entry of travelers from the United States. Starting 
Sunday, January 3, 2021 at 12:01 a.m., the Philippines 
temporarily banned the entry of travelers from, or who 
have transited through, the United States. Passengers 
coming from the United States or who have transited 
through the United States who arrived before Sunday 
should have been allowed to enter the Philippines, 
but would have been required to complete a 14-day 
facility-based quarantine regardless of their RT-PCR 
test result.

The Philippine government has also suspended all 
flights from the United Kingdom and barred entry to 
travelers originating or transiting from the following 
locations:  The United Kingdom, South Africa, 
Switzerland, Italy, Denmark, Israel, Hong Kong, 
Spain, Ireland, the Netherlands, Singapore, Lebanon, 
Japan, Canada, Germany, Sweden, Australia, France, 
Iceland, and South Korea. 

2021 Begins With —



Thus, our return to the Philippines is temporarily 
on hold. We miss the children the most, as well as the 
beautiful beaches. In all of this, God has a plan for 
each of our lives and He has a plan for our Philippine 
Project in Palawan. Our plan is to return to the 
Palawan Project in the month of May, but we are 
watching and waiting for His plans. Please continue 
to support us and this ministry that God has blessed 
through all these years.

Brought us many new realities. From our Philippines 
departure in September, to our trip to Guyana in 
December, and our visits to Texas, Tennessee, and 
North Carolina; we are grateful for God’s protection 
and His mercy and grace.

To do our part to remain safe and healthy, Bruce and 
I take plenty of Vitamin C, B Complex and Zinc. To 
protect the people we love and care for, we have taken 
the COVID PCR test twice with negative results. We 
eat plenty of garlic (whew), onions and pumpkin seeds 
and do steam inhalation regularly. Most importantly, 
we drink plenty of water. As much as possible, we try 
to keep our immune system healthy and strong by 
eating nutritiously, getting rest, and practicing social 
distancing as much as possible. 

The Gospel Commission still needs to be preached 
and so, during these days of uncertainty, we continue 
to move forward and share the Good News that Jesus 
is coming soon. He is the Hope of the future. He is 
the answer. He knows all and sees all, and He will save 
His people.

May God bless you!  

Bruce and Monique Wilkerson
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Prayer request & Project Needs: 
A reliable project manager  
and committed pilots called  
to serve.

Meanwhile Our Travels —

Scripture of the Year:
“If my people, which are called by my 
name, shall humble themselves, and 
pray, and seek my face, and turn from 

their wicked ways; then will I hear from 
heaven, and will forgive their sin, and 

will heal their land.”

— 2 Chronicles 7:14

AWA Philippines and Guyana  
Project Managers:
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